
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in professional support of Louise Keeton. 
 
In the summers of 2007, 2008 and 2009, I was fortunate to have worked with Miss 
Keeton within the Cultural Arts section of the County of Henrico, Division of Recreation 
and Parks, where I am the Cultural Arts Senior Coordinator. Louise was hired as an 
instructor for CenterStage, our summer performing arts camp for children ages 8-15. Her 
many daily duties for the four two-week sessions included teaching acting, music, 
assisting with many workshops, including dance and improvisation, and directing several 
one-act plays that the children performed at the end of each camp session. Louise 
consistently demonstrated a genuine caring and dedication to not only the job she 
performed but to the program’s participants. She exemplifies reliability and 
responsibility. I have complete confidence in her ability to work independently and 
creatively and having her involved with our programming certainly made my job easier. I 
am looking forward to having her with us again this summer. 
 
In addition, I have worked with Miss Keeton with Henrico Theatre Company. During this 
time Louise performed a role in our production of A Day in Hollywood, A Night in the 
Ukraine, which I directed and choreographed. As a cast member she demonstrates a 
genuine interest in performing and perfecting her craft. She exhibits a great sense of 
dedication and purpose in her work and takes direction well. It was a great pleasure 
having Louise in the cast and I hope I will have an opportunity to work with her again. 
She is a definite asset to the theatre profession and I have no hesitation in recommending 
her for your program. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please fell free to contact me at per22@co.henrico.va.us  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Perdue 
 
Cultural Arts Senior Coordinator 
 
County of Henrico Division of Recreation & Parks 


